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TSG-RAN-WG3 have been progressing the work relating to the O&M aspects of the Iub
interface. As a result of this, a refined architecture has been adopted for Node B management
which introduces a number of new terms. In accordance with this, TSG-RAN-WG3 have
identified an inconsistency between the current terms of reference for TSG-RAN and the
terminology used within the specifications.

TSG-RAN-WG3 would respectfully request that TSG-RAN amend the terms of reference to
ensure consistency with the specifications, as detailed below.

The proposed change is as follows:

"Transport of the Implementation Specific O&M between OMC-B and Node B"

To be replaced by:

"Transport of the Implementation Specific O&M between the Management System and Node B"


